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Let us be the first to welcome you to the First Grade here at the
Pyne Arts! We know this past school year was another challenging one
for all of us, and we are looking forward to hopefully a year closer to
“normal”. In the upcoming year we will get to know each of your
children individually and will do our best to meet all of their learning
and social emotional needs. Please be sure to reach out to us at anytime
with feedback, questions or concerns.

If you are able, below is a list of items that would be greatly
appreciated as donations to our classroom.

We look forward to beginning a new chapter and creating new
memories with students! Enjoy the rest of summer!

Mrs. Rose and Mrs. Ouellette

Grade 1 Team

Donation ideas:
e Lysol wipes
Zip lock bags (sandwich and gallon sizes)
Tissues
Pencils
Paper towels
Glue sticks
pipe cleaners
tissue paper (any/all colors)
magic erasers

*** We will supply crayons, markers and scissors so that all kids
have the same. ©



